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Observation in the Parent-Child Mother Goose Program®
Using Observation to Guide Co-teachers’ Discussion and Planning:

It is very important to observe each family during the program and to use your observations of the interactions between each parent and child to guide the discussion of and planning for the next week’s session. 

The following questions are a guide both for observation and discussion. Share your observations with your co-teacher using the attendance list to assist you after the program. Record any actions you will take or material you will use arising from your observations and discussion on your next week’s planning page. 

Questions to Help Guide your Observations

1. Was ________ family there? – Physically? Mentally/emotionally? Did you notice anything?

2. Was there positive physical contact between parent and child?

3. Was there eye contact between parent and child?

4. Have you noticed changes in the children’s response to the material?

5. Did the parent mention using the material at home and how they used it?

6. Did the parent and child seem to have fun together?

7. Is there a rhyme, song or story that would support this family’s needs?

8. What do we need to do to make the overall group work better?

If you choose to write down your observations of each family, you must by law inform participants that you will be doing so. Storage and destruction of records must follow the requirements of the Personal Information Protection and Electronic Documents Act (PIPEDA) (Canada), Federal Privacy Act (Australia), and related regulations.
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